
 

MEDIA STATEMENT  

 

Standing Committee on Appropriations to conduct oversight visit in 

KwaZulu-Natal   

 

20 June 2017  

 

The Standing Committee on Appropriations (SCOA) will visit KwaZulu-Natal from 26 – 30 June 

2017 to assess progress on the roll-out of bulk water infrastructure and the provision of sanitation 

services as well as bucket eradication programme. 

The aim of the visit is to  view and  investigate the extent on the roll-out of bulk water supply 

and sanitation interventions made by the Department of Water and Sanitation within 

UMkhanyakude District, King Cetshwayo District (formerly uThungulu District) and 

UMgungundlovu district municipalities.  

During the oversight visit, the committee will visit Pongolapoort (Jozini) Bulk Water Scheme, 

Greater Mthonjaneni Bulk Water Scheme Phase 2, Ngcebo Bulk Water Scheme and 

Umshwati Bulk Water Scheme Phase 3.  

 

In addition, the committee will also investigate the extent of water and sanitation interventions 

at various  state health care intuitions. 
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Departmental Spokesperson: Media Liaison Sputnik Ratau at 082 874 2942 

 
For more information contact: Mbali Mahaye at 082 601 5674.  

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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